
Parkland College to Suspend Commencement Exercises 

  

CHAMPAIGN, Ill. -- Please read Parkland College's announcement regarding 

Commencement and see President Ramage's video update 

here: https://youtu.be/pkqYNl9qweI.  

   

Dear Parkland Students, Faculty, and Staff: 

Every year, Parkland’s end-of-the-year Commencement and Honors Convocation 

ceremonies are the premier showcase of the innumerable achievements of our 

students, the incredible teaching of our faculty, and the far-reaching impact of Parkland 

College on our community. It is our proudest and most revered day of the year. So, it is 

with great sadness that I write to you today to inform you that Parkland has made the 

determination to suspend our 2020 Commencement and Honors Convocation 

ceremonies, scheduled for May 14, 2020. 

As you know, Parkland College has been at the forefront of working to promote the 

health and safety of its students, faculty, staff, and the greater District 505 community. 

With the uncertainty and difficulty that the COVID-19 reality is presenting, we cannot 

responsibly conduct these ceremonies this year as scheduled in May. That does not 

mean that we are any less proud of our students, our faculty and staff, or our 

community. We will work diligently in the coming weeks to find alternative and safe 

ways to showcase our students and their accomplishments. These alternatives may 

include a ceremony later in the year once it would be safe to conduct one. If you have 

any questions or comments regarding commencement, please reach out to 

stulife@parkland.edu and they will help you regarding these ceremonies. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike Trame 

 

Vice President for Student Services 
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